December 1977
Volume 1 - Number 14
EDGEWATER GLEN ASSOCIATION

"PERSONAL SAFETY IN OUR COMMUNITY!" TUESDAY - DECEMBER 13, 1977 - 7:30 P.M. GRANVILLE & GREENVIEW

GENERAL MEETING The Edgewater Glen Association will hold a General Meeting on "Personal Safety in Our Community" on Tuesday, December 13, 1977 at 7:30 p.m. at Granville Avenue Presbyterian Church, 6151 North Greenview. The Program that evening will feature the following speakers:

- * Captain John Collins, Acting Commander, 20th Police District;
- * Ms. Barbara Nueske, Coordinator, 20th District Beat Representatives;
- * Mr. David Walker, Director, Edgewater-Uptown Community Safety Program.

We strongly encourage all who share our concern for wanting to maintain our fine community to attend this meeting.

SHOULD EGA
EXPAND ITS
AREA?

Recently, a group of residents on Edgewater Glen's southwest border asked if Edgewater Glen Association would expand its boundaries to include the 1400 and 1500 blocks of Elmdale and Thorndale. The reason for their request is that their area is not included in either HPIC (Breadway to Glenwood and Elmdale to Rosedale) or EGA (Breadway to Clark and Granville to Norwood). Since the area immediately south of their area is recreational (Senn Park) and the area immediately west of them is commercial, they feel their area is too small to form its own organization and too isolated from the other unorganized area south and west of them. Some of the residents have organized themselves into an Action Committee because of their concern about the large apartment building at 1448-60 W. Elmdale and the questionable efforts of the owner to maintain the building properly. But they feel their area is too small to organize into a separate organization, and so they have asked Edgewater Glen Association to accept their area into its boundaries. This question will also be discussed at our general meeting.

ATTEND E.G.A.'S
GENERAL MEETING

AND BRING A NEIGHBOR!